










Parish Social Ministry 

CATHOLIC SOCIAL TEACHING 

POPE FRANCIS: “OLD AGE IS A TIME OF GRACE” 

On the eve of his 83 rd  birthday, Dec. 16 th , Pope Francis met with a group of his peers, 
many were a few years younger, and told them “ old age is a time of grace ”. During an audi-
ence with the Italian National Association of Senior Workers he said, “ Grandparents, who 
have received the blessing of seeing their chil dren’s children, are entrusted with a great 
task: transmitting the experience of life and th e history of the family, the community, the peo-
ple.  The pope added that one’s later years should be a “ season of dialogue ” because “ the 
future of a people naturally presupposes a dialogue and encounter between the old and 
young to build a society that is more just, more beautiful, has more solidarity and is more 
Christian. The elderly, grandparents, have a unique and special ability to understand the 
most problematic situations. When they pray for these situations, their prayer is strong, it’s 
potent. The future – and this is not an exagge ration – will be found in dialogue between the 
young and old. We are called to fight this poisonous throwaway culture. With tenacity we 
are called to build a different society, one that  is more welcoming, more human, more inclu-
sive; one where the young aren’t ignored because they aren’t working yet and the old aren’t 
ignored because people think their financially productive years are over. Remember, talk to 
young people, not to clobber them, to listen to them, to sow something. This dialogue is the 
future .”  Vatican News 

Warming Shelters – Cold Weather Information 
Suffolk County Social Services has opened the Emergency Safe Beds Shelter Program 
in effect when air temperature is at or below 32 degrees, including wind chill. Shel-
tering and food assistance available at: 

• 2 South 2 nd  Street, Deer Park   631-854-6600 
• 80 Middle Country Rd, Coram    631-854-2300 
• 200 Wireless Blvd., Hauppauge   631-853-8714 
• 893 E. Main Street, Riverhead   631-852-3500 

Taxes and Senior Citizens 

The Enhanced Star Pro-
gram provides an exemp-
tion from school taxes for 
owner-occupied primary 
residences. Applications 
available at 
www.townofbabylon.com 
or the Assessor’s Office at 
Babylon Town Hall in Lin-

denhurst. Must file by March 1, 2020. 

Parish Pantry: Beef, Poultry, Fish & 
Pork 

For the people served in 
our parish pantry having 
meat, be it beef, poultry, 
fish or pork to cook is a 
blessing. Our Parish So-
cial Ministry does have 
a refrigerator and freezer, and meat is really ap-
preciated. However, these items need to be 
brought to our Parish Outreach Office during of-
fice hours on Monday - Thursday, 10am-2pm. 
Thank you for your outreach to those in need. 



Ministries with Children and Families 

Flute Music from Extra Chi 
February 1st at 6:00 pm, Extra Chi performs 
flute music for their  annual concert on the 
theme of love entitled “HUGS: Musical Ex-
pressions of Hope, Unity, Gratitude, and 
Spirit.”   A $10 suggested donation.  Hospital-
ity provided.   

SAVE THE DATE! 
Our Lady of Grace Family Life Ministry Invites you to our Mardi Gras Celebration! 

Join us as we usher in the season of Lent with an evening of prayer, crafts and food! 
Tuesday, February 25,  from 7:00 pm,  Place - Room 109 

All families invited! We will have games and raffles! 
We ask for a donation of $5.00 per family to defray the cost of the evening. 

Please bring in a food item for our pantry if you can! 
Please use the tear off below so we know you’re coming so that we may have enough supplies! 

Drop the bottom off in Faith Formation Office with $5.00 by February 20, 2020 
In the case of inclement weather, this event will not be rescheduled; please check www.ourladyofgrace.net. 

 

Mardi Gras 

Family Name: ________________________________________  Phone # _____________________ 

 

# Adults _____________________ # and age of children ___________________________________ 

 

# Crafts for your family ________________ E-mail: ________________________________________ 

“Ignite” 

Here is a picture of Youth Ministry and Faith Formation Leaders at: ‘The Ignite Conference’ held at St. John the 
Baptist High School on January 4th. 



Parish News 

Please Pray for Those Who Have Died This Week 

Mass Intentions 
Unannounced Masses  

We offer unannounced Mass intentions which will be offered almost immediately. These inten-
tions are not put in the bulletin or announced at any Mass. The cost is $20.  Please come to or 

call the Parish Office at 631-587-5185. 

Multiple Mass Intentions 
We offer one multiple Mass intention for Sundays  alternating between the Saturday, 5pm 

(Vigil)  and the Sunday, 8am Masses.  

Parish Memorial Opportunities 
We offer several ways to remember or honor loved ones through our liturgical memorials: 

Sanctuary Lamp: $10  Rose for Life: $10 Bread & Wine: $25 each Prayer Garden Paver: $75 

 

 

 

 

 

You can also make a donation to our Altar Fund; cards are  available in the Parish Office. 

Please stop in to the Parish Office to arrange a special memorial for your loved one.  

For more information, call 631-587-5185. 

Support Our Lady of Grace with a Calendar Raffle  
$25 ticket that lasts six months.  

1/20/20 1/21/20 1/22/20 1/23/20 1/24/20 1/25/20 1/26/20 

87 234 127 248 283 528 234 

 Vito Palazzolo  

Employment Available 

The Life Center of Long Island has a part-time position available. Send resumes to gschreiber@lifecenterli.org, 
or call 516-798-8746 and ask for Gloria. 

Holy Hour 

The Seminary of the Immaculate Conception is hosting ‘Quo Vadis’ Holy Hour, Jan. 31st. Doors open at 7pm 
with a social to follow. Register: bit.ly/qvholyhour. 



 
for the Fiscal Years Ended August 31, 2019 & 2018 

 

 

 2018 
  
OPERATING REVENUE: 

      

Collection Revenue (Weekly and Holy Days) $ 757,503   $ 796,077 
Fundraising, net (Bingo, Calendar Raffles) 119,182   125,323 
Parish Programs (Faith Formation, Social Ministry, Child Care) 1,296,478   1,357,283 
Auxiliary Revenue: (Sacraments, Donations, Rent) 262,601   264,603 
National/Diocesan Collections         

TOTAL OPERATING REVENUE    
     

OPERATING EXPENDITURES:       

Salaries    1,154,088 
Fringe Benefits 364,928   352,454 
Parish Programs (Faith Formation, Social Ministry, Child Care) 200,189   220,989 
School Subsidy 95,530   97,176 
Printing and Office 98,769   91,340 
Auxiliary Expense: (Diocesan Assessment, Liturgy) 192,644   189,948 
Rectory Household 16,583   13,167 
National/Diocesan Collections 11,045   16,093 

Building, Utilities & Maintenance         

TOTAL OPERATING EXPENDITURES    
     

OPERATING SURPLUS (DEFICIT)  
  121,019 

  
Income from Investments and Restricted Donations 

  
18,973 

    
25,427 

Expenditures for Major Repairs         

Net Non-Ordinary Revenue & Expenses:  
  

 

TOTAL SURPLUS/(DEFICIT)    $       $  



More Parish News 

 

Schola Cantorum ($200 and above) 

♦ Anonymous 

 

Cantor’s Circle ($100 to $199) 

♦ Gertrude and Ramon Granda 

♦ Anonymous, in memory of departed family and 
friends 

♦ Mr. and Mrs. William R. Elefterion, in honor of 
The Our Lady of Grace Choir 

 

Psalmist’s Platform ($50 to $99) 

♦ Jean L. Gilman, in memory of Dorothy A. Gilman 

♦ Kenneth Cavalli, in memory of deceased members of 
the Cavalli, Merckling, and DeVito Families 

♦ Melany Abrahamsen 

♦ Randy Boiko, in memory of all deceased members of 
the Boiko and Niebrzydowska Families 

 

Chorister’s Guild ($25 to $49) 

♦ Dunn Family, in memory of deceased members of the 
Dunn Family 

♦ Joanna and Paul Schroeder 

 

Angelic Chorus (up to $24) 

♦ Jo Ann L. Sirico, in memory of Mr. and Mrs. Joseph 
Mellino 

♦ Barbara R. Doherty, in memory of Barbara Ann 
Doherty 

♦ Rosemarie Guarini, in memory of Dorothy Gilman 

Join the 2019-2020 Sacred Music Society at OLG and be a part of our music history!  

Contact Terence - (631)587-5185 x219 or tpurtell@ourladyofgrace.net for more information.  

“The musical tradition of the universal Church is a tradition of  

inestimable value, greater even than that of any other art.” 

The Constitution on the Sacred Liturgy #112 

The Sacred Music Society is an initiative to support the Music Min-
istry here at Our Lady of Grace. With the generosity of our pa-
trons, we are able to continue to offer beautiful music for our litur-
gies and concerts and special programs throughout the year. We 
take this time to thank all of our donors to date for their generosity. 


